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January 30, 2019
Greetings and Happy New Year!
     The Mary Jo Wegner Arboretum and East Sioux Falls Historic Site would like to reach out to you as a local photographer.  We have adopted a new policy for Posed and Commercial Photography here at the Arboretum. The Arboretum is a beautiful “park like no other park”.  The management and operation of this Sioux Fall Park has been contracted with a non-profit organization, the Wegner Arboretum Society.  Last year the Wegner Arboretum Society Board of Directors passed this new policy with the fee being approved by the Sioux Falls Parks and Recreation Board.  

     The new Posed and Commercial Photography policy has been included with this letter.  Beginning January 1, 2019, the policy has taken effect.  Please get in touch with us either on weekends between 10 am and 4:30 pm at the Mabel and Judy Jasper Educational Center or during the week at info@maryjowegnerarboretum.com or by calling 605-367-4414 to set up an appointment.  We will be issuing the Photography Membership passes that will be good for exactly one year or will be good for the assigned date for the day pass.   If you are unable to come to the Arboretum prior to your date, you are able to register and pay the fee through us by using the donate button on the website at www.maryjowegnerarboretum.com.  We will then mail you the pass or you can pick up on the day you arrive.  Beginning April 15, we will be open every day from 10 am to 4:30 pm.  All photographers taking posed or commercial images must be wearing the Photography Membership pass when they are at the Arboretum.    
     The reason for the fee is to provide income for the continued development of the park, including planting more trees, gardens and trails.  The Arboretum is a beautiful location for pictures and we encourage you to continue to enjoy the park as you have.  If you would like to share pictures you have taken, we would give you photo credit and use them to promote the site.  Please join us in our mission “To nurture connections, between plants and people, past and present, in an inspiring natural setting that invites discovery”.   If you have any questions or concerns please send me a message and I can explain this change.     
Sincerely, 

Diane Gildemaster, Executive Director
1900 S. Perry Place

Sioux Falls, SD  57110

info@maryjowegnerarboretum.com

